
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PREPARE 
 AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT  
ALBANY HIGH SCHOOL COUGAR FIELD  

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Albany Unified School District intends to 
prepare an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the proposed Albany High 
School Cougar Field Improvement Project.  The project will be located at 501 
San Gabriel in the City of Albany, Alameda County, north of Albany Middle 
School and the adjacent field in the City of El Cerrito, Contra Costa County.  The 
proposed project will result in minor demolition, followed by new facilities that 
include a synthetic field and night lighting. 
 
A copy of the Notice of Preparation (NOP) for the EIR, along with a supporting 
Initial Study, is available for public review at the Albany Unified School District 
Office, 904 Talbot Avenue, Albany, California, and the Albany Library, 1247 
Marin Avenue, Albany, California and the City of Albany Office, 1000 San Pablo 
Avenue, Albany, California for 30 days from April 24, 2006 through June 1, 2006. 
The NOP and its Initial Study are intended to notify agencies and the public that 
an EIR will be prepared and also solicits comments about the scope of the 
physical environmental impacts that should be evaluated as part of the EIR 
preparation.  Upon review of the documents, comments regarding any or all parts 
of their content may be made, in writing, to the Albany Unified School District, 
904 Talbot Avenue, Albany, CA. 94706.  Comments should be addressed to  
Dr. William Wong by no later than the  end of the 30-day review period.  For 
further information, please call (510) 558-3766 between the hours of 8:00 A.M. 
and 4:30 P.M. 


